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July 14, 1978 

Ms. Julie Keller Gottlieb 
Administrative Secretary 
Multnomah County Charter Review Committee 
401 Wilcox Building 
Portland, Oregon 97204 

Dear Julie: 

In response to your question about the pension rights of Multnomah 
County Commissioners, the following information is submitted: 

Current ordinance provides that a Commissioner must have at least 
10 years of county service to vest his pension rights and thereby 
become eligible for a pension upon retirement. In the event a 
Commissioner were to terminate county service with less than 10 
years, his or her accumulated pension contributions (currently 3% 
of salary) would be refunded without interest. 

The effect of a two-term (eight year) limitation for Commissioners 
would make it impossible for that Commissioner to become eligible 
for a county pension. 

The amount of the pension is determined by taking 1-1/2% of the 
final average monthly salary (over the last 48 months) and multiply- 
ing that amount by the number of years of service. Thus, a Commissioner 
with 10 years of service and a final average salary of $2300 per 
month would receive a pension of $345 per month ($2300 x .015 x 10). 

Please let me know if you should require additional information. 

Cordially, 

'• 
Robert J. Altman 
Staff Assistant 
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July 14, 1978 

Ms. Julie Keller Gottlieb 
Administrative Secretary 
Multnomah County Charter Review Committee 
401 Wilcox Building 
Portland, Oregon 97204 

Dear Julie: 

I 	In response to your question about the pension rights of Multnomah 
County Commissioners, the following information is submitted: 

Current ordinance provides that a Commissioner must have at least 
10 years of county service to vest his pension rights and thereby 
become eligible for a pension upon retirement. In the event a 
Commissioner were to terminate county service with less than 10 
years, his or her accumulated pension contributions (currently 3% 
of salary) would be refunded without interest. 

The effect of a two-term (eight year) limitation for Commissioners 
would make it impossible for that Commissioner to become eligible 
for a county pension. 

The amount of the pension is determined by taking 1-1/2% of the 
final average monthly salary (over the last 48 months) and multiply- 
ing that amount by the number of years of service. Thus, a Commissioner 
with 10 years of service and a final average salary of $2300 per 
month would receive a pension of $345 per month ($2300 x .015 x 10) 

Please let me know if you should require additional information. 

Cordially, - 

Robert J. Altman 
Staff Assistant 
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